
     

     

     

    

                                                                                                                                         

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 
Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   
Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

10th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Here we are, in the final half term of year 2 and KS1! We have had a fantastic year together and I 
hope you are as proud as we are of the children’s effort and progress this year. The children have 
shown huge amounts of strength and determination each day in school, working hard to achieve their 
full potential.   
 
We have saved the best until last this year with all the exciting events that come with the end of the 
school year. Here in year 2 we are really looking forward to our trip to Scarborough beach on 
Thursday 20th June. It will mean setting off from school early and coming back later so please have it 
pencilled in your diary so that everyone can come with us. If you have any questions about this trip 
please come and ask any of the Year 2 staff, however a letter will be sent out in due course. If 
children would like an ice cream they must bring £2.50 in a named envelope.  
 
As always Year 2 children need: 
 

• Book bags – children need to bring their book bag to school every day as they will need this 

when they read in class and to take letters home. 

• PE kits – children have two sessions of PE a week on a Monday and Tuesday for 2B and a 

Tuesday and Thursday for 2J. We are getting an increasing number of children who are 

NOT wearing PE kits each week. Children must have a PE kit that includes trainers, black jogging 

bottoms/ shorts, jumper and a white T-shirt. 

• Spelling tests – these take place on a Friday.  

• Homework –Please complete home work from learning logs and return to school.  
 

To best support your child in their learning journey, please help them learn their spellings, read frequently and 

complete mental maths homework.  

 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Bakal & Mr Jamil 
Year 2 Teachers 


